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External Email Warning! This email has originated from outside of the Washington State
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expecting the email, and know the content is safe.   If a link sends you to a website where you
are asked to validate using your Account and Password, DO NOT DO SO! Instead, report the
incident.

 

 
To Whom It May Concern, 
 
I would like to express my concerns regarding the proposed changes to CR71. I think they are unfair
and they are not in the best interest of the public or the attorneys. It also creates a very gray area for
the withdrawing attorney with respect to the RPCs and potential issues surrounding disclosure of
attorney client privilege as it relates to the withdrawal in the newly proposed changes. It does not
reduce the cost of litigation and can force attorneys to remain involved in a case that they ethically
should not be involved in.
 
I echo the concerns shared by my colleagues and members of DRAW, as outlined in their letter to
the Court recently (attached). However, I do not agree that any of the proposed changes should be
adopted by the Court. I believe the rule, as is currently, is sufficient and protects all parties involved
and does not need to be amended.
 
I oppose the proposed changes and encourage and respectfully ask the court to not adopt these
changes.
 
Proposed changes attached.
 
Thank you so much for your consideration.
 
Setareh
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Best regards, 

 

Setareh Mahmoodi 

Attorney at Law 

 

18222 104th Ave NE, Suite 103

Bothell, WA 98011

Phone: 425-806-1500

Fax: 425-489-4142 (Please email documents if at all possible) 

Email: SM@LawOfficesofSM.com

Website: http://www.lawofficesofsm.com/

 

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This email message and any attachments is a transmission from the law
firm and is intended for the recipient only.  It may contain information that is confidential and
legally protected by the attorney-client, work product and/or other privileges.  If you are not the
designated or intended recipient, please destroy the message without disclosing any of its contents and
notify us immediately by reply email or by calling (425) 806-1500.
Pursuant to U.S. Treasury Department Regulations, we are now required to advise you that, unless
otherwise expressly indicated, any federal tax advice contained in this communication, including
attachments and enclosures, is not intended or written to be used, and may not be used, for the purpose
of (i) avoiding tax-related penalties under the Internal Revenue Code or (ii) promoting, marketing or
recommending to another party any tax-related matters addressed herein.
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